
 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 

August 31, 2015 

 

 

RE:  Asia* to Canada Peak Season Surcharge – Effective September 15, 2015 

 

 

Dear MOL Customer: 

 

Please be advised that, MOL has postponed the Asia* to Canada Peak Season Surcharge 

(PSS) until September 15, 2015 (previously effective September 1, 2015).  

 

The PSS is effective as follows: 

 

Asia* to Canada Peak Season Surcharge (PSS) 

 

 
Effective September 15, 2015 

20-foot Standard Containers US$320 

40-foot Standard Containers US$400 

40-foot High-Cube Containers US$400 

45-foot High-Cube Containers US$500 

 
*Per MOL’s tariff, Asia also includes West Asia, East Africa, the Middle East, the Indian Subcontinent, and Oceania. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your MOL sales representative.  As always, we 

appreciate your business. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
MOL (Canada) Inc. 

MOL (Canada) Inc. 
5450 Explorer Drive, Suite 504, Mississauga, ON L4W 5N1 

1-800-OK-GATOR 

www.MOLpower.com 

www.CountOnMOL.com 


